Greetings!

George Koopmans will be leading this Sunday's worship service

Thank-you to the following volunteers this Sunday:

Elder in Charge: Marg McCulley Scripture Reader: Marilyn Taylor Sound Operator: Pat Evans

Greeters: Albina Jackson

Coffee Hosts: Marg McCulley, Betty Sidlick & Mystery Guest

PowerPoint Operator: Debi Hoefling Minutes for Mission: Debi Hoefling

Westminster choir practice will reconvene on Thursday, September 12th at 7pm

Westminster United Church is still accepting donations of food and toiletry items on behalf of the Medicine Hat Chaplaincy. The donation bin is located in the Narthex. These items help struggling college students and are in great demand.



Webinar

Coffee With: Dave Jagger



STEWARDSHIP: MORE THAN A FANCY WORD FOR FUNDRAISING

We're thrilled to announce the return of our webinar series on **Thursday, September 12, at 12:00PM EST**. To kick off the season, we will have a special guest—**Dave Jagger!**

Is stewardship just a fancy word for fundraising? What is the difference?

Join us for our webinar, <u>Coffee with Dave Jagger</u>, where Dave will address these questions and more. In this half-hour webinar, we'll catch up with Dave Jagger as he reflects on what stewardship is, and his role as the Community of Faith Stewardship Lead. Discover how to encourage generosity within your congregation!

After 26 years of nurturing faithful and generous disciples as a congregational minister in the United Church, Dave has been with the General Council Philanthropy Unit for 8 years; now as the Community of Faith Stewardship Lead. He firmly believes in the importance of stewardship and generosity as hallmarks of following Jesus. Dave lives in Elmira, Ontario, but spends time in Nova Scotia with two of his 4 grandchildren.

Registration for this virtual event is free!

Don't Miss Out! Click Here to Register Now!